
 
 
 

March 25, 2025 
 

Re: Support for HB 3932  
 
Greetings House Committee on Climate, Energy & Environment,  
 
The Klamath-Siskiyou Wildlands Center encourages the House Committee on Climate, 
Energy & Environment to pass HB 3932. This bill advances measures that help enhance 
wildlife habitat and water on the landscape. For the record, we would like to submit this 
2020 report from the Ochoco National Forest and Crooked River National Grassland, which 
speaks to the benefits of having beaver on the landscape and living across public lands. 
The letter is part of ODFW’s archive and can be read at this link.  
 
For the Wild,  
 
Michael Dotson  
Executive Director 
Klamath-Siskiyou Wildlands Center  
Ashland, OR  


